
Dear Parents, 

During the month of October, the Wildcats focus on the International Baccalaureate (IB) learner 

profile word of knowledgeable. Wildcats develop and use conceptual understanding, exploring 

knowledge across a range of disciplines. We engage with issues and ideas that have local and 

global significance. The wildcats are working to see connections between the things that they 

are learning. They can apply their understanding to new situations and across disciplines. They 

understand that their personal and local context give them insight into the needs of the global 

community. 

This is also the month of gratitude.  We are thankful for all the community support that the 

school receives to help us create a safe and engaging learning environment.  We are thankful 

for the fundraising society for all their hard work that allows the students to go on field trips and 

to participate in sports. The fundraising committee pays for our bus trips and IB fees and help us 

buy resources that add to learning environment in the school.  Your support of this committee 

and their fundraisers is appreciated.  We would especially like to thank First Impressions for the 

donation of toques and backpacks for all the Wildcats!  We are so proud to wear our swag! 

Our teachers will be asking for a Parent Class Rep soon.  This is one parent who will email the 

class when volunteers are needed for things like hot lunch days.  It does not take a lot of time.  

The Class Rep can also represent the class at the School Council meetings if they choose but 

this is not a hard requirement.  If you can help us with this, please let your child’s teacher know.  

It just helps with communication of fund raisers and other organizing that we need for events in 

the school. 

We have lots of attachments to this Wildcat Weekly! Here’s what you will find: 

• The MCS Assessment Policy and a summary of our educational plan.  If you have any 

questions about these documents, please email me. 

• Information about the Millarville Halloween Howl coming up. So fun! 

• The Fundraising Committee newsletter added.  Thanks!! 

We desperately need new volunteers for School Council and the Fundraising Society.  Both 

have one meeting per month and each meeting is under an hour long.  If you can help us with 

these groups, please email me at davisk@fsd38.ab.ca  Please note the School Council meeting 

is changed to October 19th at 3:30pm in the Learning Commons. 

Remember to sign up for Hot Lunch, check our website for more information or to participate.  

https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/millarville 

With gratitude, 

Ms. K. Davis 

 

 

 

    

 

Upcoming Events  

• Oct. 9 = Thanksgiving 

• Oct. 10 = Photo Day 

• Oct. 13 = Grade 5/6 Band Trip 

• Oct. 13 = Wildcat Chaos 

Volleyball Tournament 

• Oct. 19 = School Council Mtg 

 

 
 

 

 

Wildcat Weekly 
An Interview with Ms Lisa: 

What makes a “good day” at 
school? 

A good day at school is one 
where I get to meet the kiddo’s 
first thing in the morning when 
they get off the bus. 

How do you show school 
spirit? 

This fall I was able to help Ms. 
Olver out with run club, and of 
course wearing MCS swag. 

What accomplishment fills 
you with pride so far this 
year? 

I love being able to help kids 
with band aids and ice. When 
they need an ear, or someone 
to wipe their tears, this makes 
me happy!  
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Gratitude!  
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